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Massachusetts Emergency Care Training Academy – MECTA, Granted Commonwealth Accreditation 

Local Health Academy Meets State Standards for Academic and Administrative Excellence 

Millbury, Massachusetts – June 29, 2005: The Massachusetts Emergency Care Training Academy (MECTA) founded in 1984 announced today that the Office of Emergency Services has been granted state accreditation from the Massachusetts Department of Public Health (DPH). DPH accreditation signifies excellence within the education community. It is a seal of approval that strengthens individual facilities as well as the entire field by promoting ethical and professional practices. Being accredited enables the academy to make informed decisions, allocate and use resources wisely, implement professional licensure exams in emergency medicine and maintain the strictest accountability to the public they serve.

“This is a tremendous and historic achievement not only for MECTA to be state accredited, but also for the health complementary medicine profession,” stated MECTA President and Founder Linda J. Gosselin. “We have felt for a long time that MECTA was special,” said President Gosselin. “To get such an acknowledgement from such a respected organization means a great deal to all of us. The process of becoming accredited is arduous and our staff worked extremely hard to bring it all together”. “We are honored to have been accredited by the DPH and know that our students will value this esteemed approval from a nationally recognized accrediting organization.”

Over the course of 2003 and 2004, MECTA conducted a rigorous process of self-examination of the entire academy and prepared a self-evaluation report for the Department of Public Health. All program materials from the extensive range of courses offered, were sent for review to recognized subject specialists chosen by the DPH. A team of evaluators then traveled to MECTA in Massachusetts and conducted an onsite review that included financial audits, student services and review of all procedures. Based on this entire process and the teams’ report to the Accrediting Commission, MECTA was granted state accreditation.

“This decision is yet another validation that MECTA’s on-site programs in addition to its distance learning and on-line classes, offer a quality educational opportunity to students,” stated Vice-President, Jaimie Gosselin. DPH OEMS accreditation opens the door for students needing tuition assistance opportunities from the military, employers, and other sources, that assist their enrollment at MECTA in courses which include Emergency Medicine. Doctors, nurses, EMT’s, police, and firefighters can also enroll for CEU credits. Accreditation also increases opportunities for students, and enhances employment prospects.”

On the web: www.mecta.com
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